
UNLV RESEARCH STUDY OPPURTUNITY 

YOUR HELP IS NEEDED 
TRANS COMMUNITY 
DO YOU IDENTIFY AS A TRANS PERSON TAKING 
HORMONES? 
ARE YOU INTERESTED IN HELPING THE COMMUNITY BETTER 
UNDERSTAND HOW WE CAN ADVOCATE FOR OUR MENTAL 
HEALTH? IF YOU ANSWERED YES TO BOTH OF THOSE 
QUESTIONS, THEN YOU ARE INVITED TO PARTICIPATE IN A 
BRIEF SURVEY ABOUT HORMONES AND MENTAL HEALTH. 

THE PURPOSE OF THIS STUDY IS TO INVESTIGATE THE 
LEVELS OF ANXIETY, DEPRESSION, AND SUICIDAL IDEATION 
AMONG INDIVIDUALS DIAGNOSED WITH GENDER 
DYSPHORIA RECEIVING HORMONE THERAPY. 

PARTICIPATION IS VOLUNTARY AND CONFIDENTIAL. YOU 
MAY END THE STUDY AT ANY TIME. UNLV IRB HAS 
APPROVED THE CURRENT STUDY. 

IF YOU ARE INTERESTED 
IF YOU VOLUNTEER TO PARTICIPATE IN THIS STUDY, YOU 
WILL BE ASKED TO COMPLETE AN ONLINE SURVEY. YOU 
WILL BE ASKED QUESTIONS ABOUT THE FOLLOWING: 1) 
SUICIDAL IDEATION, 2) ANXIETY AND 3) DEPRESSION. IT 
WILL TAKE APPROXIMATELY 10-15 MINUTES TO COMPLETE. 

FOR YOUR PARTICIPATION, YOU WILL BE ENTERED 
FOR A CHANCE TO WIN A $25 GIFT CARD. 

ACCESSIBLE THROUGH THE QR CODE & WEBSITE: 
https://unlv.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_a4SBWAxG6MV0oYK  IF 
YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CONTACT 
DR. SARA JORDAN AT 702-895-5759.  

Survey will close on July 15th, 2022
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